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Website: http://lincolnalexander.ps.yrdsb.ca/

Thursday, October 20th, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

On Wednesday, November 1st, 2023, the grade 8 students will be going to Richmond Green
Secondary School to participate in the “Take Your Kids to High School” program. We will depart by
bus at 9:00 a.m. and will return to school at approximately 12:00 p.m. Students will spend the
morning learning about grade 9 elective courses, become comfortable in the high school setting and
socialize with students from other elementary schools. Although not all students will be attending
Richmond Green Secondary School next year, it is recommended that all Grade 8 students
participate in this event as it will benefit all students and will help familiarize them with high school
routines. There is no charge for this trip. We will return to Lincoln Alexander P.S for lunch.

As all field trips are considered an extension of school, all policies and procedures pertaining to food allergies
are expected to be followed. Students who require an Epipen must bring theirs to Richmond Green S.S. (YRDSB
Policy 661.0). Participants who do not follow this will not be allowed to participate in the TYKHS program.

Please contact the school if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Hopper and Ms. Lucignani

| give my child permission to go to Richmond Green
Secondary School on Wednesday, November 1st, 2023 to participate in the “Take Your Kids to High
School” program.

Parent/Guardian Signature

v >Yor ,
Cé)\/ kReg/on InspireLearning!

-~ DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD


mailto:lincoln.alexander.ps@yrdsb.ca
http://lincolnalexander.ps.yrdsb.ca/

